
 

COMPETITION ON LEGAL AWARENESS!!!! 

 

 

There will be a competition organised for the UG and PG students 

of Visva-Bharati on Legal Rights and Constitutional Provisions for 

Women on 17th November, 2018 at 11 am sharp  at the Department 

of Social Work, Sriniketan. The competition will be sponsored by 

the National Commission for Women (NCW), New Delhi and 

organised by the Department of Social Work, Visva-Bharati, 

Sriniketan with ICC for PHSWW. There will be multiple choice 

questions and the duration of the competition will be 1 hour. 

All interested students should inform their participation at the 

following email by 15th Nov, 2018. The questions will be based on 

various Acts/Conventions and Constitutional provisions related to 

women. The students are requested to consult the NCW website 

for related material (www.ncw.nic.in).  

There will be attractive cash prizes for the winners. 

 

Please email your participation at: paramita.roy@visva-bharati.ac.in 
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